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Summary:

Director Karl Hongkee seeks General Taylor’s help for the distribution of the Korean
newspaper, the Korean Republic, amongst the American personnel.  He articulates that
this newspaper reflects the government's official policy and is a medium of government
announcements which not only allows Americans to identify Korean views, but also helps
Koreans access worldwide news.  
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